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Comments: I urge you to honor the original agreement regarding these privately owned cabins. This change

being proposed is putting the emphasis on allowing individuals to trump the greater public's right to enjoy the

wilderness as true wilderness. It is not wilderness when the few get to have special privileges because the rules

are changed and dishonor the original intent of these limited permits to expire upon the last living relative. Please

consider the greater good here!


